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Dear Supporter of H. Res. 204:

The Senate Select Committee to Study Governmental Operations released on
June 23, 1976 its report on 1ts "Investigation of the Assassination of
President John F. Kennedy: Performance of the Intelligence Agencies."

Since i1t is impossible for me to obtain enough copies of this report for
all of my “national constituency" with respect to this issue, I would
suggest that you contact one of your U.S. Senators from your state and
request that he send you a copy, 1f you want this report.

This report has been turned over to the new permanent Senate Committee on
Intelligence, headed by Senator Daniel Inouye (D.-Hawaii). However, I
understand that Sen. Inouye has indicated that it will be at least six
months before any action will be taken by that Committee in continuation
of this study.

At this point, I am not certain what the future holds for my proposal,

H. Res. 204, but I am determined to continue to press for a congressional
investigation of the series of political assassinations which have changed
the history of our country. I would appreciate your continued help and
support through contact with your U.S. Representative.

Mr. Alfred Webre, a supporter of H. Res. 204, has established an organization
called the Citizens Campaign for a Congressional Inquiry into Political
Assassinations (CCCIPA) at 130 Greene Street, New York, N.Y. 10012
(telephone: 212-966-6030). I am enclosing a flyer which he has published.
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Also, Mr. Gerald H. Trumbule, Director, Sebastian Mouse, 1629 York Street,
Denver, Coloredo 80206, (telephone: 303-377-0578) has writtem to me

rding their current project to preduce a 16-am. documestary film in
color of the John F. Kennedy assassimnation, a B-winute edwsetional film
“‘otil1zing a model of Dealey Plaza amd the Prestdeatial motorcade to explain
the circumstamces graphically. Mr. Trumbule hed asked for wy mefling 1ist,
but I told him that I would prefer to tell yow abeut his preject in a letter
rather than to release my mafling Vist.

Again, thank you for your interest and support of W. Res. 204. With every
good wish, I remain .

St ly yours,

' A.

Hemry B. lez, M.C.

Enclosure
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